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Delivered via Email Mail

March 15, 2024

City of Naperville
400 S Eagle Street
Naperville, IL 60540

To Whom it May Concern,

I have been involved with examining the traffic plans surrounding our District 203 schools with
Transportation Project Manager Michael Prousa and the respective school principals. We
discussed the traffic patterns and plans for each school and most of these recommended changes

are for traffic flow during student arrival and dismissal with pedestrian safety as a priority. We
are aware of and in full agreement with all the recommendations made.

Louis Cammiso

Director of Safety and Security

Sincerely

c. Dan Bridges, Superintendent of Schools
Chuck Freundt, Assistant Superintendent for Elementary Education
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